
 

 
MONTHLY MEETING 

 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2019, NOON AT  

WESTVIEW INN 
 

GUEST SPEAKER 

Kimberly Granum 
Junior Achievement 

*********** 
Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed 

atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our 
meetings!  Your membership dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for 
one representative of your business.  Additional representatives pay a 

small fee toward the buffet lunch.  



Monthly Meeting Update 
December 12, 2018 

 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by President Nicole 
Vidal.  After introductions and buffet lunch, the regular 
meeting commenced.   
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the November meeting were distributed 
and reviewed.  Motion by Patty Gjertsen, seconded by 
Ashley Giese to approve the minutes as presented.  
Motion approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Treasurer Patty Gjertsen’s Association bank balance report was 
distributed.  The Association bank balance is $3,768.  The 

flowerpot account balance is $232.09, and Winter 
Wonderland balance is $2,826.39.  The Celebrate West 

Salem account balance is $1,404.58.  Motion by Steve 
Zeman, seconded by Rick Wilson to approve the treasurer’s 

report as presented.  Motion approved. 
 
West Salem Lions Club 
O.J. Romskog reported the Lions Club has spent approximately 
$2,000 this year for 50 to 60 food baskets.  Boxes will be distributed 
on December 22 to families in need.   
 
Upcoming Events 

• Several clothing collection drives are in progress at First 
National Bank, Union State Bank, Altra Federal Credit Union, 
and 1st Community Credit Union. 

• American Legion Building Fund Bake Sale from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and Ugly 
Christmas Sweater Party beginning at 5:30 p.m.   

• B’s Place Wine (& Beer) Wednesday – December 19 from 4:00 til 9:00 p.m. 
• American Legion New Year’s Eve Dinner and Party 

 
Spotlight of the Month 
B’s Place was chosen as the January business of the month.   
 
Motion by Rick Wilson, seconded by Ashley Giese to adjourn the 
meeting at 12:39 p.m.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
 
 
       Nicole Vidal, President 
 
 



 
The Village of West Salem has a Part Time Office Assistant 
Position available.  The Office Assistant performs confidential 
secretarial, reception, customer service, and administrative 
support duties and performs a variety of confidential functions 

for the Village Administrator and Public Works Director.  The ideal 
employee must be able to communicate well with the public, effectively meet and 
deal with the public on a daily basis and handle stressful situations, and use good 
professional judgment.  Part time hours are 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., but flexibility 
is desired.  Employment applications are on the West Salem website at 
www.westsalemwi.com  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Village Administrator Teresa Schnitzler at (608) 786-1858.   
 
************************************************************************* 
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
Annual Meeting and 

Banquet 
Saturday, February 2, 2019 

B’s Place, 102 North Leonard 
Street, West Salem 

 
 

The West Salem Business Association will look back 
on another year on Saturday, February 2, 2019, at 
our annual banquet at B’s Place. 
 
The banquet is a chance for our members and friends 
to get together in a social setting, recognize 
several of its members, and celebrate the successes 
of the preceding year.  Members of the general 
public are always invited and welcome! 
 
The cost for this year’s banquet is still $25.00 
per person and includes a meal and entertainment.  
Cocktail hour will begin at 5:30 p.m., and dinner 
will be served at 6:00 p.m.  Dinner choices are: 
Prime Rib with 2 sides or Chicken with 2 sides.  

http://www.westsalemwi.com/


 Engaging entertainment provided by: 
 

 
 
 
 
For tickets or more information, please contact: 

 
Teresa Schnitzler   Patty Gjertsen 
  Village Hall      Union State Bank 

        786-1858         786-0600 
 

Tickets will be available soon.   
Please purchase tickets by January 25, 2019 

Banquet takes the place of our regular February 
meeting.   

*************************************** 

Connect with other businesses by volunteering as an Operation Thank You volunteer! 
The La Crosse Area Chamber of Commerce is seeking volunteers in January to help 
assemble and deliver Operation Thank You packets to area businesses.  If you are 
interested in volunteering, please contact info@lacrossechamber.com. 
 
 

 
 

Sarah Gang 
Marketing Director 
La Crosse Area Chamber of Commerce 
 

608-784-4880 ext. 33 | 601 7th Street N., La Crosse, WI 54601 
sarah@lacrossechamber.com | www.lacrossechamber.com  

mailto:info@lacrossechamber.com
https://www.lacrossechamber.com/
mailto:sarah@lacrossechamber.com
http://www.lacrossechamber.com/


 

 



 

 

Business News! 
Fairway Outdoor Advertising La Crosse has been 
purchased by LAMAR Outdoor Advertising as of 
December 21, 2018.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi3vrvgpNDfAhWk2YMKHZIDAVoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.wherescape.com/customers/lamar-advertising/&psig=AOvVaw15Px5JW_EMcPEmEIgQS5jP&ust=1546559352736325�


 
201 Neshonoc Road, West Salem, WI  54669 

 
The Friends of the West Salem Library will be hosting a 
Cheesecake and Canvas class.  
 
Bring your friends and join us at the West Salem Library to 
make a fun painting with step by step instruction. We will 
provide all of the art supplies as well as delicious 
cheesecake to enjoy while your background paint dries.   
 
Feel free to bring your own covered beverage to enjoy 
during class. Cost is $35.  **Registration is required** 

 

 



Seeking community minded people with an 
interest in West Salem June Dairy Days!! 
 
The West Salem June Dairy Days 
Association has reached a crossroads.  As 
some of you are aware, 2019 will be our 50th 
Annual Community Festival.  We are asking 
for community volunteers who are interested 
in keeping the festival going forward in 2019 
and after.  The executive board is committed 

to June Dairy Days 2019, but there has been suggestions without additional 
volunteers, this may be the last year of our community festival.  We are looking 
for people throughout the area whose desire is to keep June Dairy Days a 
wonderful part of our community!   
 
Currently, we have several committees that individuals can get involved with and 
find out more about how our Association works, without diving fully into the 
executive board.  Committees include: Entertainment, Grounds, Promotion, 50th 
Anniversary Activities, Family Activities, and Food.  Some of the committee’s 
work is primarily pre-fest (Entertainment, Promotions), while others (Grounds, 
Food) happen during the weekend.  Still other committee’s (Family Activities, 50th 
Anniversary) have commitments both pre-festival and during the festival.    
 
We hear many reasons for not getting involved (can’t commit to entire weekend, 
kids have other commitments, I like the beer tent…..), and we want you to know 
we will work with your schedule, if you have the desire to be involved in some 
way!!   
 
We have an association meeting on Sunday, January 13th at 6:30 at Westview 
Inn in downtown West Salem.  PLEASE feel free to come to our meeting (we will 
be selecting the button design winner for this year’s button that evening)!!  WE 
would LOVE your input and are excited about the prospect of new ideas and 
fresh input!  If you have any interest in any of the committees mentioned, please 
reach out to me or any of our board members.  You can message us through our 
Facebook page or at: info@JuneDairyDays.com.  
 
We appreciate your consideration for this opportunity to become more involved in 
our AMAZING community!  Truly, none of us wishes for the end of June Dairy 
Days, but without more involvement, we have no choice.  It’s a great group to be 
part of, but time for fresh input and new ideas to keep it going!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rita Schmitz  
June Dairy Days President, 2019  
jroschmitzsky@centurytel.net 
608-799-9945 

mailto:info@JuneDairyDays.com
mailto:jroschmitzsky@centurytel.net


BUSINESS “SPOTLIGHT” OF THE MONTH 

 



 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
B's will have Wine and Beer night again from 4-9 on January 16th and 
also, on Wednesday January 23rd 6-9, a fundraiser for West Salem 

High Senior Class. It is a Sip and Paint, and you 
contact them to sign up.  
 
Please Use the link to register for the class! We 
look forward to seeing you! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUzh8W4Bvuz08Tuu1y5wMqzyURe-
_Xs1lCehieh93iMyfoXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUzh8W4Bvuz08Tuu1y5wMqzyURe-_Xs1lCehieh93iMyfoXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link&fbclid=IwAR2l4hwHM9BUh5Uk4W0T_agHYULaxh3mR8lL-WEWt3HLv8TpkFJo7pf_f0U
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUzh8W4Bvuz08Tuu1y5wMqzyURe-_Xs1lCehieh93iMyfoXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link&fbclid=IwAR2l4hwHM9BUh5Uk4W0T_agHYULaxh3mR8lL-WEWt3HLv8TpkFJo7pf_f0U


 
 
 

 
www.westsalemwi.org 
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West Salem Business Association 
P. O. Box 84 
West Salem, WI  54669 
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